
From: Veldran, Katherine
To: Smith, Austin <AustinSmith@gov.sc.gov> 

yarborjw@dhec.sc.gov <yarborjw@dhec.sc.gov>
Date: 2/9/2015 1:13:45 PM

Subject: RE: Beverly Lynch call: Thursday at 2:00pm (336-971-6380)

Not today - Thursday at 2:00pm.
Thanks, KV

From: Smith, Austin
Sent: Monday, February 09, 2015 1:10 PM
To: Veldran, Katherine; yarborjw@dhec.sc.gov
Subject: RE: Beverly Lynch call: Thursday at 2:00pm (336-971-6380)

So I don't need to call her today?

From: Veldran, Katherine
Sent: Monday, February 09, 2015 12:46 PM
To: yarborjw@dhec.sc.gov; Smith, Austin
Subject: Beverly Lynch call: Thursday at 2:00pm (336-971-6380)

Feedback:
Last call with JY - he was not familiar with the letter sent to Governor Haley's - regarding this situation. 
DHEC informed her she was sent a letter in December - she's never received. She's asked for a copy of the 
letter - please email copy to - carolinabeve@hotmail.com
She has asked a series of questions which have still not be addressed.

I have confirmed a call for us and Beverly Lynch on Thursday at 2:00pm (336-971-6380).

Thanks, KV

Katherine F. Veldran
Director of Legislative Affairs | Office of Governor Nikki Haley
O: 803-734-5124 | C: 803-767-7583
KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
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